Dear Brethren February 28, 2022

A lot has taken place since the spring quarter started to now. We are now on week 5 of the
quarter and mid-terms are upon us. All of my classes are going well, and [ am learning a lot from
the instructors that are teaching the classes. We have five more weeks to go before we have
finals and a break between quarters. Next quarter we will have the lectureship for the school

more information will be for coming.

The work at Church of Christ Fall Branch continues to go well. Having the opportunity to
prepare a sermon each Sunday has helped me to grow in the knowledge of God’s word.
Preaching each Sunday has also helped me to better present the message in front of the

congregation.

Thank you for the support you have given. I continue to ask for prayers as a student and as

preacher of God’s word

In Christian Love

Denver K. Tate



